
   

Grace and Glory has a passion for ministering to home schooling families, regardless of their affiliation. 

GGHS supports the viewpoint of CHEAofCa.org, HSLDA.org, and Family Protection Ministries and their efforts 

supporting private home education; however, we gladly welcome all bible-believing, home schooling families, to 

enroll in our LIFE Classes. 

 

There will be a LIFE Class Enrollment Fee of $150 per family required for those who are not Grace and Glory 

members. This payment is in addition to the Family Registration Fee of $50 which is required for all families. 
 

Please note: our LIFE Class Tuition of $55 per month, per student, is purposed entirely for Facility Rental, Leadership 

Compensation and Class Materials/Supplies. It is imperative that each student is also protected under the GGHS insurance 

policy and your $50 Family Registration Fee goes directly to cover insurance premiums. The $150 LIFE Class Enrollment fee is 

the only payment that goes back to GGHS, to build our ministry and support our administration.   

 

For families enrolled in another PSP: 

Families who are enrolled in other private home school programs are welcome to enroll in our LIFE Classes. 

This includes families who are filing their own individual Private School affidavit and do not belong to an official 

group. Children enrolled in a private school are exempt from public school attendance (CDE EC Section 482222) and may count 

our LIFE Class courses on their record keeping/attendance paperwork.   

 

For families enrolled in public Charter Schools: 

Grace and Glory Academy will not accept any government funds or vouchers on behalf of Charter school students. 

Grace and Glory will allow Charter School students to participate in our LIFE Classes under the following terms only:  

 

(1: Parents must pay for Registration, Enrollment and Tuition out of their own personal funds and must agree not to 

use Charter School/Government funds for any Grace and Glory classes, field trips, events or activities.  

 

(2: Parents must agree not to count our LIFE Class courses on their record keeping/attendance paperwork unless 

they receive written permission from their Charter School Administrator.   

Private schools in the state of California are private businesses and/or organizations; the California Department of Education 

(CDE) does not recognize or approve any private school course. http://www.cde.ca.gov/sp/ps/rs/cefprivinstr.asp 

 

(3: Parents must acknowledge that Grace and Glory LIFE Class courses are for the purposes of socialization, 

spiritual growth and enrichment, and religious content will be included in all activities. We will consider it the parents 

sole responsibility to comply with their Charter School’s policies and guidelines, walking in biblical righteousness and 

integrity; we advise you to check with your Educational Specialist (ES) before enrolling in LIFE Classes, as some 

Charter Schools prohibit participation in religious activities during school hours.  
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